
New Chief Negotiator: CBRTA 
 
Members are informed that owing to operational reasons to enhance service delivery, the PSA has made 
changes to its Collective Bargaining Unit. 
 
The new PSA Chief Negotiator for the CBRTA is Motjatji Maila who can be reached on (012) 303 6500 / 
082 880 8901 / motjatji.maila@psa.co.za. 
 
The PSA will ensure that there is no disruption in service delivery and that there will be a smooth 
transition.   
 
Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
 
 
Reuben Maleka  
GENERAL MANAGER 
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